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Comments: While I am not against leasing public lands, I feel it is the responsibility of the Forest Service to

maintain that leased lands allow for public access.  If the lease permit is granted, the lessee should be required

to improve current buildings and not destroy them. They should not be permitted to pave any roads or parking

lots, keeping them as close as possible to a natural state. The property should be open to the public, and that

includes the general public not just those who are wealthy enough to afford it.

On these public lands, it should not be so commercialized that it destroys any natural habitat, waterways, or any

other environmental issues. This includes installing any waste systems that may have issues in the future and

cause irreparable damage.  Use of the lake should be limited to non gasoline motorized watercraft as to not to

disturb the fish population or any other population of wildlife so that others have the ability to enjoy what Montana

has to offer.

If this permit is granted please place limitations on the lessee as to the commercialization of the parcel and use of

the lake. Require that current buildings are renovated and improved and that any new permissible buildings

match the historical integrity of the current buildings.

 

Thank you


